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PSE has been heavily invested in fossil fuels for decades. Coal- and gas-powered plants have made up the vast majority
of its power-generating arsenal. It has not only relentlessly lobbied (at great expense) against every initiative and
legislative proposal focused on shifting Washington's power sources to renewable, "green" energy sources or place
limits on our dependence on the use of fossil fuels.

The Tacoma LNG is a stunning example of PSE's willingness to act in its own best (fossil-fuel-based) interests.
Construction on the LNG began before the completion of studies and the issuing of permits. Work continues despite
protests from the Puyallup Tribal Council, civic and environmental groups.

PSE is far more committed to its investors than it is to the health and safety of area residents and has adamantly resisted
any long-range commitment to reducing its dependence on natural gas (fracked gas, piped in from out of state) and
expanding its creation of renewable energy sources.

Its plan SHOULD INCLUDE a commitment to:

e NO NEW GAS PLANTS or PIPELINES
e INVESTMENT in RENEWABLES AND BATTERIES
e CANCELLATION OF THE TACOMA LNG PROJECT

| urge you to reject PSE's current plan and demand that it include real change and alignment with Washington State's
goals for reducing carbon emissions as quickly as possible.

Thank you for your consideration,

Kathleen W Forman, PSE customer
17120 117th Ct NE

Bothell, WA 98011
pkforman@juno.com
206-799-9248




